
“We’ve had lots of positive feedback and many said your stand-up was the 

best ever – even John Fitzpatrick said that and he has never said that 

about our previous speakers.”  

- Fiona Aylett, Motorsport Industry Association, January, 2015 

“Your set today was genius and had the whole rowdy room in hysterics” - -

- Geoff Sewell, Incognito Artists, December 2014   

NINE LIVES 
The Newsletter for Bob “the Cat” Bevan MBE 

After Dinner Speaker – Comedian – Awards Host and MC – Conference Presenter and Interviewer 

Radio and TV Presenter –Author – Journalist – Poet – Script and Speechwriter 

 

Laying them in the aisles at the MIA Dinner January 2015 

AT THE HEIGHT OF HIS POWERS  

-----------ooooooooOOOoooooooo-------- 

“The Cat” emded the year with a series of big audience stand-ups and is already taking 

dates for 2016 as his reputation grows and grows. 

Hosting and interviewing are other strong strings to his bow as you can see him on You 

Tube. The CEO of the British Sign Industry Association, David Catternach, said “you 

helped make the event a great advert for the British Sign Industry. Fantastic job. The 

audience loved you.” He has been booked again next year. 

After a charity lunch for 500 in Belfast the Chairman, Leo Callow and Sam Goldblatt 

wrote “You did a great job for us. Great feedback on your excellent stand-up. Very 

funny and just right for our traditional Great Craic Lunch” 

“You were a knock out. Everyone has been singing your praises” – Robin Walsh, President 

NI Taverners, December 2014 



“Best we have had for many years” – John Hampton, Oil Industry Xmas Lunch, 

December 2014 

“Thanks mate. Very nice compliments about you at the dinner” – Roger Easterby, 

President, Horseracing Sponsors Association, November 2014 

“Thanks for your brilliant reading – superbly done” Nicholas Cleobury after a Carol 

Servicert in London’s West End where Bob appeared with Rory Bremner, Oz Clarke, 

Cerys Mathews and Dame Felicity Palmer. 

Variety Club Golfing Society with new Captain Anton du Beke. “You were on great form 

as usual” – Russ Abbott, December 2014 

 

The Cat hosting a “trial” at Harlequins RFC  

COMING UP in the next few months includes 

 Immediate Past President of Kent CCC until April 2015 

 Tonbridge AFC Dinner with Pat Jennings 

 Dubai Tour 

 Cranfield Management Development Dinner 

 RAC Golf Dinner   

 Rotary Conference 

 SCRAGS Golf Lunch  

 Woking FC 

 FA Goalkeepers Conference 

 364 Yorkshire Cricket Lunch 

 Just a Drop Golf Day 

 British Sign Awards 

 Hadley Wood Golf Club 

 Gloucester RFC 

                                    


